$10,000 REWARD

The Dorothy Bembridge Memorial Fund Committee,
Long Beach Heritage, the Willmore City Heritage
Association, and the Carole Sund/Carrington Memorial
Reward Foundation is offering a $10,000 reward for
information leading to the arrest and conviction of the
person(s) responsible for the murder of Ms. Dorothy
Bembridge. On November 4, 1999, at approximately
2:00 p.m., Ms. Bembridge's body was found strangled in
the backyard of her Drake Park home located at 953
Park Circle.

Anyone with information regarding this case is urged
to contact Long Beach Police Homicide Detectives
Steve Smith and Steve Jones at (562) 570-7244.




REWARD FUND
ESTABLISHED FOR UNSOLVED MURDER
OF DOROTHY BEMBRIDGE

The Dorothy Bembridge Memorial Fund Committee recently announced their combined
efforts with Long Beach Heritage, the Wilmore City Heritage Association, and the

Carole Sund / Carrington Memorial Reward Foundation to raise a $10,000 reward
fund. This fund will be used for information leading to the apprehension and conviction
of the person(s) responsible for the November, 1999 death of Ms. Dorothy Bembridge.
Ms. Bembridge, a frail yet lively woman at age 89, was brutally murdered in her home in
November 1999.

Ms. Bembridge, a life-long resident of Long Beach, was credited with being the
individual who founded the historic preservation movement in Long Beach.

Ms. Bembridge was not only successful with saving her personal residence, she later
became a charter member of the City of Long Beach Cultural Heritage Committee and
had her own house designated as a Long Beach Historic Landmark in 1978. The house
is currently undergoing restoration and will soon be open to the public.

The Carole Sund/Carrington Memorial Reward Foundation, a 501 (c)(3) non-profit
organization, was established in early 1999 to provide resources to families without
economic means, and to offer rewards for information to help law enforcement officials
locate missing loved ones and bring violent criminals to justice.

Checks or credit card donations can be mailed directly to the Carole
Sund/Carrington Memorial Reward Foundation at 1508 Coffee Road, Suite H,
Modesto, California, 95355. Please indicate that the donation is for the Dorothy
Bembridge Memorial Reward Fund. All donations are tax deductible.

For additional information, please contact:

Kristy Ardizzone -OR - The Carole Sund/Carrington
Ardizzone Consulting Memorial Reward Foundation
(800) 692-4059 (888) 813-8389
kflys@ix.netcom.com sundfund@thevision.net

Thank you for your support !!




